
JULY M O N T H L Y  U P D A T E 2019

Greetings in the 
name of the Lord! July has 
come and gone! This month 
in Spain: 

• There was great 
attentance and a great 
spirit of unity at the 
Regional Men’s 
Conference. Over 150 
men from all over the 
Region worshipped 
together with 12 
churches represented.

• Jeanna attended and 
helped with a music 
workshop in a 
neighboring region. It was 
a great time connecting 
with others Pastors and 
music teams. During one 
lesson, one woman was 
filled with the Holy 
Ghost!

• In Barcelona, 7 received 
the Holy Ghost and 3 
were baptized.

• Many invitations were 
passed out and contacts 
were made at a service 
held in the park in El Prat. 
We are currently holding 
our weekly “home 
groups” in area parks for 
the summer.

• We are preparing for an 
upcoming Family Camp 
and a National Music 
Convention in the month 
of August! 

THE CHURCH IN EL PRAT HAD AN 
OUTREACH SERVICE IN THE PARK JEANNA HELPING AT A MUSIC 

WORKSHOP IN THE EASTERN REGION

THERE WERE 150+ MEN AT THE 
REGIONAL MEN’S CONFERENCE
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Jared received a call 

Monday morning from 

a woman at a nearby 

church.  Her friend and 

co-worker wanted to 

be baptized!

The woman from the 

local church had 

connections to the real 

estate market in 

Barcelona and had helped us in the search for an 

apartment for the newest AIM family in May.  We 

had been having trouble getting responses from 

realtors and reached out for help.  She quickly 

connected us with another woman in the business 

who had more connections and could help us with 

all the paperwork. We didn’t necessarily want to 

pay more people for their help but we felt it was 

the best option.  The whole process was at times 

frustrating; losing bids on apartments, making more 

appointments, having banking issues with which the 

friend had to help us with.

It was hard to realize in the moment that 

the Lord was using this new AIM family and a 

frustrating situation to force frequent contact, 

communication, and time between a spiritually 

hungry person and His church, but that was what 

was happening.  The friend/ co-worker wanted the 

peace, hope, and transformation that she saw in the 

woman from the church and the AIM families.  So, 

Monday morning, Jared and the Tingley family met 

them and baptized her in Jesus Name!  Thank you 

for your continued prayers and support. God bless!

Jared & Jeanna Driggers

Divine Appointments and Connections


